THE QUEEN'S UNIVERSITY OF BELFAST

14th November, 1957

Anglo-Catalan Society Meeting

Dear Professor Llubera,

With further reference to my letter of 5th November, 1957 I am pleased to inform you that the Queen's Elms Committee has agreed to provide accommodation for the meeting of the above Society from March 28th - 31st, 1958.

I am instructed to enclose for your information the regulations for the grant of accommodation, which includes the relevant charges.

Yours sincerely,

Acting Secretary of Queen's Elms Committee

Professor I. G. Llubera Department of Spanish.